
Good luck to everyone taking part 
in our Easter Crash Course this 
week! We hope you enjoy it and take 
away loads of valuable knowledge.

We're now looking ahead to our May 
Crash Course – bookings are 
officially live! Don’t miss out – 
secure your place now and get ready 
to level up.

Star Swimmer Of 
The Month
Congratulations to Owen, our Star 
Swimmer of the Month! Nominated by his 
teacher, Adam, Owen moved from level 3 to 
level 5 in just two weeks due to his 
determination and improvements in 
breathing technique.

We’re so proud of his hard work and can’t 
wait to see what he achieves next. Keep it 
up, Owen!
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Click > Book our May crash course Now!

https://forms.office.com/e/DqMvTxa92P


Distance Week At 
Coventry Swim 

School
We’ve just wrapped up Distance Week, and we 
want to say a huge WELL DONE to all of the 
swimmers who took part!

During their usual lessons, the children had the 
chance to challenge themselves by swimming 
longer distances and tracking their progress. It 
was amazing to see so much determination, 
effort, and achievement in the pool — we’re 
incredibly proud of everyone!

If your child reached a new milestone 
and you'd like to celebrate their 
achievement, you can still order 
badges through our Swim School 
Shop. These make a lovely keepsake to 
recognise their hard work and 
progress.

Please use the link above to access 
the shop and place your order. 

Thanks again to all the swimmers (and 
parents!) for making it a great week! �

@coventryswimschool

Click > Swim School 
Shop

https://forms.office.com/e/dxAU3qFsXm


If you didn’t already know, we, as a 
swim school, are closely affiliated 
with Coventry Swimming Club, 
where the swimmers are a bit 
older and compete in swimming. 
The swimming club is what every 
child should be working towards, 
as it offers the opportunity to 
achieve great things, including the 
potential to compete for Great 
Britain in the future!

Coventry 
Swimming 
Club

This month, we are pleased to 
announce that 7 of our swimmers 
from the swim school have 
already taken the leap and 
moved into the swimming club to 
begin competing. We wish them 
all the best of luck in their new 
adventure!

If you want your child to compete 
in the future, be sure to stick 
around, as here at Coventry Swim 
School, we provide the best 
pathway for you! 



Thank you again 
for all  your 
support 

Fun Fact of the Month: 
Did you know that swimming is one of 
the best exercises for your whole body? 
It engages nearly every muscle group 
and is great for building strength, 
flexibility, and endurance—while being 
gentle on the joints! 

Joke of the Month: Why do fish never do 
well in school? Because they’re always 
swimming below "sea" level! 

Highlight of the Month: We had an 
amazing Distance Week, with swimmers 
pushing themselves further than ever 
before! Keep up the fantastic work, and 
remember – every stroke counts toward 
progress.

We’d love to hear your thoughts! Click 
the link below to share your feedback:

Thank You
For Reading!

Feedback form

https://forms.office.com/e/shFHaZ3nh6



